

## School Trips for Pre-school, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have booked our school trips for this academic year. We will be visiting Perlethorpe Environmental Education Centre in December 2025 and Cleethorpes in July 2026.

On Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> December 2025 we will be taking the children to Perlethorpe to support our classroom learning. Pre-school and Reception have a fun-filled Christmas Story day planned. They will walk the route of the Christmas Story through the woods and reenact the characters along the way. Then a Christmas craft afternoon, creating items related to Christmas using natural materials. Year 1 and Year 2 will be continuing their History topic by having a Victorian School Day. They will dress up in Victorian clothes and learn in a reconstructed Victorian classroom, using slate boards and ink pens. During the afternoon, the children will explore the estate by studying Victorian buildings, including the church and even searching for Victorian era headstones.

On Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> July 2026, we will be taking the children to Cleethorpes. This is to support Pre-school and Reception with their learning 'At the Seaside' and Year 1 and Year 2's Geography, a seaside study. The children will have a ride on the lollypop train, identify features of the seaside and play on the beach, there may even be time for an ice-cream! We are unable to book the coach for this trip yet so a cost for this will be shared once we know the information.

Due to both of these trips requiring a bus, the cost will be higher than previous trips. For this reason we are letting you know now so that you can pay on parent pay. This can be staggered across the year or in two full payments. The cost for Perlethorpe is £27.00 per child.

Further details for each trip will be provided closer to the time.

If you have any questions please speak to us.

Thank you for continued support.

Miss Eade